
ASA NZ Branch 
Financial statement 2024 

We currently have $58,043 in our main account and $16,095 in our Term Deposit, with quite a 
few expenses from Sleep in Aotearoa 2024 still pending (~$11,000).  Our income tax for the year 
has been calculated, but the GST return for this quarter is still pending.  Our conference income 
will cover our conference expenses with a modest surplus.  Half of this surplus will be paid to 
ANZSSA.  We are very grateful to our conference sponsors and exhibitors.  Without them, the 
conference would not be possible. 

In 2023, we were very pleased to receive a donation from the now-disestablished Sleep Apnoea 
Association of New Zealand (SAANZ).  This donation has been used to fund our branch's SAANZ 
Distinguished Service and Emerging Researcher Awards in 2023 and 2024.  The remaining funds 
($5,158) are currently in our main account and are allocated for the SAANZ Awards only.  Our 
intention is to work with our bank (BNZ) to open a dedicated account for these funds and to 
invest any surplus from Sleep in Aotearoa 2024 into our term deposit. 

The branch did not fund any additional activities this year. 


